
Policy Title: Student Photographs                                                                            Policy #504.5 

 

 

The board will permit student "portrait" photographs to be taken on school premises by a 

commercial photographer as a part of a student’s permanent record and as a service to the 

students and their families. 

 

Parents will be notified prior to the taking of pictures by a commercial photographer for student 

"portraits."  In no case will students be required to purchase pictures. 

 

Students or commercial photographers may take pictures of students upon consent for such 

things as the yearbook or student newspaper. 
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